
Updated: June 24, 2020 

SPHS Parents and Students, 

Our staff has put together this document to hopefully answer many of your questions in one place. We 

will continue to update as changes occur so please check back often.  

 

Return of school items and checked out laptops – All school items checked out for the 2019-20 school 

year are past due. Please bring to the school Monday – Thursday, 8 AM - 4 PM. Note: The school offices 

will be closed the week of June 29 – July 3. 

 

Yearbook delivery –Yearbooks were distributed on June 9, 2020. Anyone who preordered and did not 

pick up on this date will receive their yearbook when school opens for next school year. Additional 

yearbooks may be available and will be sold at Open House. 

 

Driver’s License Documentation – SPHS accepts requests for Certificate of Enrollment and ADAP 

Certificates electronically and will mail them out. Anyone requesting either of these two things can 

email Ms. Stoye at PStoye@paulding.k12.ga.us. Update: beginning July 6 2020, we will resume charging 

the $2 fee for the Certificate of Enrollment. It may be paid online through Revtrac at 

https://paulding.revtrak.net/high-schools/south-paulding-high-school/#/list. 

  

Student Report Cards – Student end of the year report cards will no longer be mailed. They will be 

digitally delivered through the Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Parents must have their separate login 

(not the student’s login). If any parent needs to set up this account, please email 

wspeegle@paulding.k12.ga.us for further instructions. 
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